
 
 

From: jason wang [mailto:twoapples7643@gmail.com] On Behalf Of wangjian 
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 12:12 PM 

To: Jeremy Beckham 
Subject: Re: RE: Monkeys 

 
Dear Jeremy, 

  

We are notified by the headquarter that we have stopped 
conducting this business. 
  

Best regards 

  

Jason (Jian) Wang 

Cargo Manager 

Air China Cargo New York office 

 

  
From: Jeremy Beckham 
Date: 2012-07-26 13:34 
To: 'wangjian' 

CC: Frank Sereno 
Subject: RE: Monkeys 

Dear Jason, 
 
As you are likely aware, PETA has been trying to reach you to clarify Air China’s policy on shipping 
primates to laboratories. Additionally, we have notified our members that Air China is one of the last 
airlines that still handles shipments of primates to laboratories. We have also encouraged our supporters 
to contact your company to voice opposition to this inhumane practice. 
 
This morning, Frank notified me that Air China no longer handles shipments of monkeys to laboratories, 
but I have not received any clear written statement from you or any other Air China representative to that 
effect. 
 
If Air China has indeed prohibited the transportation of primates to laboratories on any of its flights–as 
China Southern Airlines and China Airlines have already done–PETA will happily end our campaign 
activities with regards to your company and notify our members that contact with your company is no 
longer necessary. 
 
Does Air China policy currently allow for the transportation of primates to laboratories aboard any 
of its flights, anywhere in the world? 
 
Thank you, 
 

Jeremy Beckham 
Research Project Manager 
Laboratory Investigations Department 
People for the Ethical Treatment of Animals (PETA) 

469-286-8558 | JeremyB@peta.org 
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